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Matt Gisbey 

RE: FW: 23/505680/LAWPRO - Toft Wray
1 message

Julia Marshall <JuliaMarshall@swale.gov.uk> 8 February 2024 at 15:12
To: Matt Gisbey 

Good afternoon

The two rear extensions can be included into the same Prior approval application. I have provided an example of a
similar application that included two rear extensions that may help you: 22/505460/PNEXT

Unfortunately, the fee cannot be refunded. I have attached the updated: A Guide to fees which was updated from 6
December 2023 for your information.

If you wish to submit an application for planning permission, forms and guidance notes can be found
http://www.swale.gov.uk/planning-application-forms/

Please forward any application made to Mid Kent Planning Support, Maidstone House, King Street, Maidstone, Kent
ME15 6JQ, any queries you may have when submitting your application please call 01622 602736.

Please confirm if you want to withdraw this application.

Kind Regards

Julia Marshall Planning Technical Officer
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